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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

To: Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services)
Subject: RE: RO 0352 (#5484) 18937 Lake Chabot Road, Castro Valley, CA 

Terry, 

  Extension approved.  Let me know if you receive access or if you need a letter.  

 Regards, 

Barb Jakub 

 

From: Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services) [mailto:Terry.L.Grayson@contractor.conocophillips.com]  

Sent: Thursday, December 11, 2008 12:12 PM 

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: RO 0352 (#5484) 18937 Lake Chabot Road, Castro Valley, CA  

 

<<Proposed well location 121208 20081211120447_001.pdf>> Hi Barbara,  

We had hoped to receive property owner access agreement to install the new monitoring well (labeled MW-4R) by the due 
date of December 6th but have received word that we have yet to get verification from the owner we can access the 
property. We have insisted on the approval prior to the end of this month But if we do not receive, I may have to ask for 
your assistance with a letter from you etc. I hope to not have to go down that path. 

Anyway--due to the property owner access issue I am asking for an extension to February 1st 2009 to have the new well 
in place and sampled. 

Thank you for you review/understanding and hopeful approval of this extension request.  

Respectfully,  

Terry L. Grayson  
DXT SERVICES  
Approved Services Provider of ConocoPhillips  

Client Services Contact Information  
76 Broadway Street  
Sacramento, CA 95818  
916-558-7666 o  
916-558-7639 f  
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